AGM
28th September 2023

Those who attended:-
Karen Mowbray - KM
Amanda Wilcox - AW
Kathryn Holcroft - KH
Lorna Porter - LP
Amanda Mier - AM
Holly Tinsley - HT
Laura Booth - LB

Apologies for absence were received from Kate Harney.

The meeting was opened by AW at Spm.

Previous minutes.
The minutes from the previous meeting were read out and agreed by KM, seconded by

AM.

Treasurers financial report.

The financial report was read by LP. LP went through the income and expenditure for
the year. The year ends on a bank total of £1703.91.
This was accepted by AW.

Electing positions for the PTA.
All stood down.

KM proposed AW as Chair, LB seconded it.
AW proposed LB as secretary, AM seconded it.
HT proposed LP as treasurer, AW seconded it.



Objections or Concerns.

Concerns were raised about the high expenses for the last Christmas fair. AW explained
that this was due to the accusation of stock that had been accumulated, this will be

carried over to future events.

AGM closed at 5.45pm.



